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You are receiving this message because your Taxpayer Access Point (TAP) Logon has
recently bulk filed XML returns with the New Mexico Taxation & Revenue Department.

The Department is redesigning its Combined Reporting System (CRS) to create separate tax
returns for specific business tax programs. Bulk filing will be available for wage withholding,
gross receipts, compensating, and interstate telecommunications taxes. If you wish to
continue to file bulk returns for these programs after June 30, 2021, you will be required to
move to new XML schemas. The format of CRS XML file you submit today will no longer
work.

Additionally, the Department will be updating its TAP e-filing portal for a more intuitive,
user-friendly interface. TAP, including bulk filing, is expected to be unavailable from the
close of business June 30th until the morning of July 6th as we make the transition. For
more information about the CRS Redesign, Click Here.

For information about the changes coming to the XML schemas, Click Here.

To see the redesigned return forms and instructions, Click Here and go to Tax Professionals
> CRS Redesign Project Drafts.

For questions about the new schemas, or for instructions on how you can test bulk files in
advance, email TRD-TAP-TechnicalHelp @state.nm.us
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